
From The National Center For Youth Law 
 
Calling makes a huge difference! Here’s what you need to say: 
 
“I’m calling to ask the Member to support the request to include $80,000 in the state budget for 
Children in Foster Care prescribed psychotropic medications. These funds will ensure that foster 
children prescribed psychotropic medications will have access to a child psychiatric review no 
matter where they live. This is needed because of the documented overmedication of foster 
children. A psychiatric review of prescriptions for foster children was recommended by the state 
auditor in her recent report."  
 

 Assembly Member Phil Ting, Budget Chair:  (916) 319-2019   
 Assembly Member Dr. Joaquin Arambula, Budget Chair #1 Health and Human Services: 

(916) 319-2131  
 Senator Holly Mitchell, Budget Chair:  (916) 651-4030   
 Senator Dr. Richard Pan, Budget #3 Chair Health and Human Services: (916) 651-4006 

 


